
 

 

 

 

General Meeting 

4 April 2019 

Held at The Italian Food Project, Camden 

 
 
The meeting was opened at 6:30pm 
 
Apologies –Emma Castle 
 
President’s Report was delivered by Pieter Versluis 
 
Minutes of February 2019 general meeting held over as website in transition 
 
Treasurer’s Report delivered by Karen Stewart.   
 Adopted by Maryann Strickling, seconded by Shannon Barry 
 
Update on single touch payroll delivered by Karen Stewart 
 
Presentation by Camden Show Society 
 
The meeting closed at 9.15pm 

 


